
We would like to congratulate Val-U Auto Parts on their new location!  

A ribbon cutting will take place on Thursday, September 4th, at 5:30 

PM. The GBBPA is pleased that Berlin Boro Council will be officiating 

at the ribbon cutting along with special guest race car driver, Thomas 

Prychka.  Jim Scheuermann, owner, has special events scheduled for 

three days.  Val-U Auto is located at 186 S. White Horse Pike, Berlin, 

NJ.  Check out the additional info for the events planned below. 

 


